
01.08.2017 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, 

Principal of Herndon Magnet School, with Herndon Highlights for the week of January 9th. 

Happy New Year! I hope that you had a wonderful holiday! 

 

Students return to school tomorrow, January 9, 2017, for the start of the second semester and 

the third nine weeks. We look forward to seeing your children tomorrow. 

 

Herndon’s NJHS will host the middle school spelling bee on Tuesday, January 10
th

, at 1:30 PM 

in the auditorium. 

 

We had to change the 2nd Nine Weeks Honors Assemblies from Wednesday January 11th to 

Wednesday January 18th. The times will remain the same: 1st – 2nd 9:30 AM; 3rd – 5th 8:30 

AM; and 6th – 8th 10:30 AM.  

 

The girls and boys basketball teams will host Calvary Thursday, January 12
th
, at 5:30 PM. They 

will also play in the Linwood Tournament Friday and Saturday, January 13
th
 and 14

th
. 

 

The elementary science fair will be held Friday, January 13
th
, in the auditorium. 

 

Report cards will be sent home Friday, January 13
th

. Please sign and return on Wednesday, 

January 18
th
 because students are out on Monday and Tuesday. Schools are closed Monday, 

January 16
th
 in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. Also, Tuesday, January 17

th
 is a 

Professional Development Day for teachers. 

 

Because Monday, January 16
th

 is a holiday, students have a street clothes day on Friday the 13
th
. 

Please follow CPSB Dress Code Policy on page 12 of the student agenda. 

 

Magnet applications are available for the 2017-2018 school year for students that will be new to 

Herndon. Applications must be turned in by Friday, January 13, 2017. 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 173664 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

